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ALPHA TWENTY-ONE PRODUCTION COMPANY

POST OFFICE BOX 1206
JAL.NEW MEXICO 88252 505/395-3056

December 26, 1984

0il Conservation Division
P.0. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88252

ATTN: Mr. Jerry Sexton

RE: State JD Com No. 1
Sec. 29, T-20-S, R-36-E,
Lea County, New Mexico

Sir:

We are seeking administrative approval to store water produced from the above
captioned well in an open earth pit., As you can see from the enclosed water
production reports the well only makes an average of 1/2 BWPD. We feel that
it would be economically beneficial for us to pit this small amount of water
due to the inconvenience of trucking the produced water from the extremely
distant wellsite,.

The pit would be lined with plastic to prevent against contamination of underground
water and fenced to protect livestock in the area. We would welcome any suggestions

and should you desire further information, please contact me.

Sincerely.

Michael D. Oney,
Drilling Superintendent

MDO/tic
Enclosures

cc: Alpha Twenty-One Production Company
200 W. Illinois Street, Suite 200
Midland, TX 79701
ATTN: Mr. Tom Phipps



